									January 21, 2014
Dear Parents,

Many reminders and dates to remember:

· For those students conducting science fair experiments at home, please remember that all completed projects are due at school by 8:30am on Monday, February 10th.  We have discussed Project Board requirements (in detail) and checklists/project board guidelines were distributed and all students should have a copy. Students will have opportunities to work on writing/typing up projects at school so should bring any data, research, etc. to school.  For those students conducting their experiments at school, we will tentatively do so this Thursday.  Students should bring supplies to school either Wednesday or Thursday.  I will be checking in with students to see whether additional supplies are needed so that I can have necessary items by Thursday.    
· Next Current Event is due no later than Wednesday, February 5th
· At this time, students should have found a biography for their book report and begun reading.  I will supply timeline paper for this project.  
· Family Fun Night - Chili Cook Off is scheduled for Friday, January 31st.  Finally, our trout eggs are scheduled to arrive Friday, February 7th!!  For any Trout Ambassadors who are available, there will be a training session Monday, February 3rd from 2:30 – 4:00pm. 
· Looking ahead, Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled for the afternoons of February 13th & 14th (early dismissal both days).   
